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Dear Parent of Year 6 Children 

The 2017 Year 6 Leavers’ Ball 

We are planning to hold our Year 6 Leavers’ Ball on Friday 21st July 2017 at Bishop Bronescombe 

from 6.00 pm to 8.15 pm. 

To organise and arrange a special event takes considerable time and money and we are looking 

for a co-ordinating group of parents who can help with this. We are looking for a few parents from 

each school to work as an organising committee. 

We are hoping to organise a very special evening with a sit down meal, disco, photo booth and 

other exciting events. 

This will be our third year of organising a MAT wide celebration for Year 6 and in the previous two 

years it has been hugely successful. 

If you are able to help us with this event, I would be very grateful if you could email me on 

enquiries@stpiranscross.co.uk before Friday 31st March 2017 and I will organise our first meeting in 

April 2017. 

Thank you in anticipation! Our Year 6 children deserve a wonderful event to complete their 

primary education. 

With best wishes 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mark Lees 

Executive Principal         
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